Muhammad, Akbar (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 11:05 AM

To: Muhammad, Akbar (CI-StPaul)

Subject: sound Level Variance - Saint Paul Saint Patrick’s Day - Meefy Beat, Inc. DBA: Shamrock's
Irish Nook

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Michael Runyon, for Saint Paul Saint Patrick’s Day, for
Meefy Beat, Inc. DBA: Shamrock’s Irish Nook, to be held on Wednesday, March 17t through Saturday, March 20" from
10am to 10pm. The event will be located at 995 7th Street West. Further details concerning this event will be
forthcoming.
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